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Hope you had a wonderful Christmas and wishing you God's continued blessings and grace in the new year.
On behalf of the men whom The BRIDGE serves, I would like to thank the members of St. James Church Caledon East for the Christmas gift bags received for our men (members) last month. They were distributed to our members at our Christmas dinner on December 11th. As usual, they appreciated the items received, especially the men just recently released. It was a nice unexpected gift!!!
The dinner was a time of celebration. A time to just be and have some fun with each other. Receiving the gift bags reaffirmed that they are thought of by others and that their circle of care goes far beyond The BRIDGE office. Thank you for making our men feel special!!!
Our annual newsletter will be sent to you next month.
Blessings,
Lorna
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